
 
 

 

P-714 GREAT LAKES UNACCOMPANIED HOUSING PROJECT 

SMALL BUSINESS SUBCONTRACTOR OUTREACH EVENT 
 

The Clark/Blinderman team invites you to our Small Business Subcontractor Outreach event on 

Thursday, March 28 from 9am-12pm.  We are pleased to partner with the Naval Facilities 

Engineering Command (NAVFAC) in hosting this event. 

 

Date:  Thursday, March 28, 2019  9:00am - 12:00pm 

 

Location: Holiday Inn Gurnee Convention Center 

  6161 West Grand Avenue 

  Gurnee, IL  60031 

 

Project: P-714 Design-Build Unaccompanied Housing 

Naval Station Great Lakes, IL 

Client - US Navy/NAVFAC 

 

Join us to learn more about the new Unaccompanied Housing project at the Great Lakes Naval 

Station.  Members of the Clark/Blinderman team, design partner FGM Architects, and key 

design-build subcontractors will be on hand to answer questions and share details about: 

 

 Small Business participation - SB, SDB, VOSB, SDVOSB, WOSB, HubZone 

 Project scope and subcontractor trades: 

o Civil/ Sitework 

o Concrete 

o Masonry 

o Misc Metals/ Decking 

o Roofing/ Enclosure 

o Finishes/ Interiors 

o Mechanical/ Plumbing/ Fire Protection 

o Electrical/ Low Voltage 

 Project Schedule and Bid Package timing 

 

Also participating are the Illinois District of the US Small Business Association (SBA), Society of 

Military Engineers (SAME) and the US Minority Contractors Association (USMCA). 

 

We look forward to your participation and involvement with Clark/Blinderman on this 

important project for the Navy.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact: 

 

Javid Aboutorabi - Business Development javid.aboutorabi@clarkchicago.com 312-258-5481  

Dave Guseman - Preconstruction Manager dguseman@blinderman.com  312-982-2590 

Kyle Woltersdorf - Project Manager  kyle.woltersdorf@clarkchicago.com 914-391-2628 

Matt Thompson  - Project Executive  matt.thompson@clarkchicago.com 847-417-8683 

 


